
                                   

 

 

 
Euclid South CID Board of Directors Conference Call Meeting 

TO BE HELD 
March 23th, 2020 – 2:30pm 

at 4512 Manchester Avenue, #100 
St. Louis, MO 63110 

 
NOTICE & PROPOSED AGENDA    

 
TAKE NOTICE that on March 23th at 2:30pm there will be a conference call meeting scheduled to discuss issues due to 
the COVID-19. 
 
This meeting is open to the public; provided, however, that a portion of the meeting may be closed to discuss legal, real 
estate and/or personnel matters as provided by Sections 610.021(1), (2) and/or (3), RSMo. 
 
Representatives of the news media may obtain copies of this notice, and persons with disabilities wishing to attend can 

contact: Park Central Development, 4512 Manchester #100, St. Louis, 63110, (314)535-5311.                               
 

DATE POSTED: 3-20-20 
TIME: 2:00 PM 


